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Comic Relief Day – ‘Smile Day’ 

 

 

 

Wednesday, 28 February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Friday 15th March, we will be taking part in comic relief and having a ‘Smile Day.’  Your 

child can wear anything to school on this date that makes them smile ( it may be pyjamas, 

a onesie, party clothes, fancy dress or something colourful.)  We are asking for donations 

of £1 which can be handed to your child’s class teacher or the office.  

As well as this, school council members will be painting noses for 50p.  If you would like 

your child to have their nose painted, please ensure they have the correct money as we 

are unable to give change.  

Please help us in raising as much money as possible for this very worthwhile cause.  

Yours Sincerely  

Julie Ireland (Headteacher) and Ainhoa, Tayleigh, Eric, Hayley, Raamis, Amelia-Rose, 

Safeeyah and Kayden (school council)  
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